WCGA ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING, MAY 12, 2009

CATAWBA CC, HICKORY,NC

The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by President, Anne Kirlis, who welcomed everyone to the 83rd WCGA Championship.  She introduced the board, the past presidents, past champions, senior champions and super senior champions.

Nancy Newberry moved that that we dispense with the reading of the minutes of last year's meeting.  This was seconded and passes.  Secretary announced that the minutes would be available to read after the meeting at the table.

The treasurer, Donna Johnson presented her report. Cash on hand before any proceeds from this tournament is $6290.30.  She has written checks for $5532.11. We have taken in $3770.01 for a total of $4528.20.  If you would like to look at the report, it will be available at the head table after the meeting.

The Vice President, Nancy Mayer stated that next year's tournament will be held at Furman Golf Club in Greenville, SC on May 24-27, 2010.  This will be on the web site soon.

Junior Girls report by Vicki DiSantis was presented.  The second WCGA Junior was held July 14-15 , 2008 at Santee CC.  The winner of the sub junior was Nicolett Donovan, the junior winner was Taylor Dodson and the champion was Kayla Scuipider with a 2 day total of 153.  The 3rd WCGA Junior Girls' Championship will be held July 13-15, 2009 at Whispering Pines CC in Whispering Pines, NC.  We still support the LPGA/USGA golf sites in North and South Carolina.

Donna Knoblitt presented the Team Report.  Lea Anne Brown will be her co-captain.  Last year the matches were at the Dunes Club in Myrtle Beach, SC and sorry to say we lost, but the matches were close and hard fought.   This year the format is changed somewhat.  The captain's choice will be replaced with alternate shot.  The matches will be held at The Raven of Snowshoe in Snowshoe, WVA.  She thanked Tiffany for her help and said the letters had already been mailed.  Please send back response as soon as possible.  It was asked from the floor that all that responds receive a notice of either acceptance or no acceptance.  She then recognized Chris Shadoan as past team captain and thanked her for a job well done.  Criteria for selection have been written and will be on the web site.  Last year’s team was the recognized.  

It was then announced that beginning next year, the entries will not be mailed out but will be available on line.  E-mails will be sent to past contestants when these are available for download.  These will be on our web site.  There will be no electronic entry.

Lynlee Long presented the slate for next year.  Nancy Mayer, President

Carrel Westlake, Vice President

Sharon Adrien, Secretary

Donna Johnson, Treasurer

Sue Glass, Member at Large

Teddy Stockwell, Member at Large

Betsey Mitchell, Member at Large

Linda Miller, Member at Large

There being no nominations from the floor, it was moved and seconded and passed that the slate be accepted as read.

Anne then recognized Marijane for seven years of work for us and presented her with a gift.

The outgoing board members were then recognized and presented with a pin.  The outgoing members are Marijane Boyles, Brenda Frye, Suzi Newton, Diane Yelovich and Lynlee Long.

It was announce that this year three new prizes are being added to the tournament: Overall winner, Runner-up and medalist will be added for the Carolina tee.

Anne then turned to meeting over to the new president, Nancy Mayer who gave Anne a gift of appreciation for her service to the organization.  She then adjourned the meeting.
